
Dear student 

Assignment 03, the fully online assignment on myUnisa, has been published and is available under 

the “Self-assessments” tab. Assignment 03 is due 3 October 2018.   

This assignment contributes 40% towards your semester mark. 

 

Important information 

The assignment consists of 15 online multiple-choice questions. 

This is a fully online assignment; meaning that in order to complete it, you will need access 

to the internet. Your internet connection must be stable. 

You can do the assignment on a computer, mobile phone or tablet. 

You will have three opportunities to complete the assignment (no time limit) and the 

highest score will count towards your semester mark. 

The assignment is only available in English. 

The questions will be randomly drawn from a question bank so each student will receive a 

unique assignment. 

The feedback for your unique set of questions will become available to you under the “Self 

Assessment” tab after the closing date for the assignment. 

 

See the online instructions on pages 87 and 88. 

 

Note that we have changed the format of the questions, all of the questions now have a single 

correct selection which may be a statement or may be a combination of statements i.e.”only 

statement 1 and 2 are correct” therefore please ignore the third paragraphs under section 

“Calculation of marks for Assignment 03” on page 88 of TL101 and all the information on page 89 of 

TL101. Each question now has only one correct option. 

 

Tips to reduce problems when taking the online assessment 

Please follow the below tips to reduce problems when taking the online assessment: 

1. Use a Laptop/computer with the IE,Firefox or Chrome browser. 

a. Avoid using mobile devices for taking an assessment. Self Assessment/Samigo work best on 

laptops/computers. 

b. IE, Firefox and Chrome are the recommended browsers for myUnisa. 



2. Avoid opening new browser windows or tabs. 

a. It is common to open new windows or tabs when browsing the web, refrain from doing so 

when taking an assessment. New tabs or windows can cause serious problems when opened 

while taking an assessment. 

3. Don't use the Backspace key unless your cursor is in a field where you can enter text. 

a. Pressing Backspace under other circumstances may throw you out of the assessment and 

 generate an error message. 

If you lose access or session while taking an assessment for any reason, and there is still time left to 

complete it, return to the course site and go back into the assessment. You should be able to pick up 

where you left off. 

Students should immediately report any problem encountered during the assessment to the 

following email box: 

 

Email-address: bugmaster@unisa.ac.za 

Subject: Samigo- student number 
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